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8th January 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Information regarding increasing your mobile data allowance 

The government has set up a Get Help with Technology scheme to support parents to access home 

learning during this current period. Unfortunately, they have not released any laptops to primary 

schools yet. They have only been allocated to secondary schools.  

However, as part of this scheme, parents can increase the data allowances on their mobile devices 

to support children accessing their home learning. Please follow the link below to read further 

information about this and to see if you meet the criteria to apply. Unfortunately, you cannot apply 

for this yourself. It needs to be sent through the school. If you feel that you meet the criteria and this 

would benefit your child in their learning, please email the school secretary at 

secretary@pensilva.cornwall.sch.uk with the following information: 

• The name of the account holder; 

• The number of the mobile device;  

• The mobile network of that device (e.g. EE); 

• Whether you pay monthly or pay as you go.  

https://get-help-with-tech.education.gov.uk/about-increasing-mobile-data 

 

Kind regards 

 

Teresa Clinick 
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